
Visit to Forest School

I visited Forest School at the request of the Headteacher on Friday. I was
shown the buildings, met the Head Boy and Deputy Head Boy, and discussed a
wide range of issues about the success of the school and its future
prospects.  I  explained that I had campaigned in the last Parliament for
fairer funding for schools, as places like Wokingham have done poorly out of
the grant formula in recent years. The government was elected on a promise to
reform the grant allocations. The Secretary of State announced new proposals
for 2018-19. I am pressing her to go further, as the gap between what we
receive and what the best paid schools receive is still very large.
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